
Dear Chair Monnes Anderson and members of the Senate Health Care Committee, 

 

I support Senate Bill 649. 

 

This bill will provide an easy one-sheet handout to provide consumer access to the insert information 

when administering a vaccine. 

 

This will be no different than other aspects of our daily lives, such as filling a prescription at the 

pharmacy, where a consumer is provided the insert that comes with the prescription that is being filled. 

If your pharmacist gives you the insert in your prescription, provides a consult, and you are asked to 

accept or decline that you understand what has been discussed, that is informed consent. 

Adding this handout at the doctor’s office during the administration of a vaccine will not take any 

further time than handing it to the patient with their other paperwork from that appointment. Nor will 

this incite any other fears in the person, as we are already given the inserts for our prescriptions at the 

pharmacy, this bill simply brings this situation into alignment. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Stacy Cayce 

Hillsboro Oregon 

 


